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Good morning Chris,
 
As discussed in our telephone conversation earlier, please see attached a copy of the
Department’s overshadowing testing for the St Leonards South area.
 
The Commission would be grateful for any comments it may have in relation to this
overshadowing testing.
 
Regards,
Matthew
 
Matthew Todd-Jones | Senior Planning Officer
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